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I support more funding for transportation. 

Our state is growing and our needs are growing. 

Importantly, the aging population is growing and will need greater access to multiple 

modes of transportation, including public transit that this bill provides. 

I do not own a car, and I rely on public transit daily to get to doctor appointments, 

shopping, sports and arts events and to see friends and family. 

I urge your support for HB 2025 so we can continue to keep our transportation 

infrastructure -- especially public transit -- up to date. 

Thank you. 

Beth Hamon 

Portland 

 


